
Art Newsletter 

Welcome to Term 2 Art. 

Last term we had a great time creating art based on the work of Hundertwasser, with some 

amazing results.  

Grade 5 and 6 created their own version of a Hundertwasser art work. Students were 

expected to use at least 3 different types of water based medium.  

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Grade 3 and 4 students designed their own Hundertwasser apartment, featuring onion 

domes, checks, spirals, uneven lines and lots of colour. 

 

 

 



Grade 1 and 2 students created gorgeous work with layers of beautiful bright colour and 

collage. 

 

             

 



       

    

Next, we looked at the work of Yayoi Kusama. Dots, flowers, pumpkins, and infinity rooms 

made a big hit with the students. 

 



 

We had a go at making our own infinity rooms using multiple mirrors to create unending 

reflections. This was great fun! 

    

 



 

 

 



At present we have lots of shoes being created by grade 5 and 6, beautiful Kusama Still Life 

work from Grade 1 and 2, Grade 3 and 4 are producing flower sculptures and Preps are 

making giant pumpkins with a focus on complementary colours. 

Grade 1                                            Grade 6 work in progress 

     

 

Still to come. We will move on to Bugs in a big way with collage, 

zentagle art and painting. Looking forward to this too! 

     

 

Happy creating. 

Jan Liesfield Art Teacher 

Just in, National Gallery of Victoria will be presenting an exhibition of Yayoi Kusama’s work 

in December.  


